
The 501 Alliance 
$100 Donation Limited Time Offer 

 

Donation Offer: 
We’re excited to offer nonprofit organizations with a $100 no-obligation donation by 
simply giving us the opportunity to see if we can save you money on your 
unemployment costs. 
 
Requirements: 
Depending on your current tax status with the state, provide us with either the 
contributing employer or reimbursing employer information listed below.  If you’re not 
sure of your current tax status, please contact us for assistance. 
 

1. Contributing Employers – Copies of your tax rate determinations from the state 
for the last three years. 

 
2. Reimbursing Employers – Your organization’s taxable payroll in each of the last 

three years and the total unemployment benefits reimbursed to the state in each 
of the last three years.  (Taxable payroll for unemployment purposes is the first 
$9,000 each employee earns in a calendar year.) 

 
Cost Savings Review: 
We’ll review the information provided and let you know whether or not we can save your 
organization money on your unemployment costs.  Even if we can’t or if you’re not 
interested in joining our group, your organization will still receive your $100 donation. 
 
Send to: 
You can e-mail your information to Mike Pennanen at Michael.pennanen@equifax.com 
or you can fax it to 888-744-6375.  Include your contact information and mention offer 
code “Donate100”. 
 
Eligibility: 
This offer is available for a limited time only and it can be discontinued at any time with 
or without notice.  It is available to 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organizations that are based in 
the state of Michigan who are not current members of The 501 Alliance.  This offer is 
also limited to only one $100 donation per organization and you need to allow six to 
eight weeks to process your donation. 
 
Questions: 
If you have any questions about this offer or the information you need to provide, please 
contact Mike Pennanen at 800-968-9675, ext. 2950. 
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